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Look what’s happening….  

 Dates for your Diary  

• EYFS Sports Day!!  Wednesday 19th June 

              Nursery (3 and 4s only) 9:30-10:30am — Reception 1:45-3:00pm 

This year we are so pleased to be able to welcome parents back into school 

to watch our EYFS Sports day.  Nursery and Reception will be working in small 

groups around a course of activities on the school field. You will be able to 

move around the field with your child’s group and watch each challenge. We 

ask that once we have all said hello to our grown ups you encourage your 

child to stay with the member of staff supporting their group so we can keep 

them safe and with the correct group. Once we have all finished the children 

will wave goodbye and head inside to enjoy a well deserved ice lolly! 

Nursery Parents 

Did you know  that two and a half is the 
prime age to start toilet training. 

 In nursery we will be encouraging all children 
from this age to try and use the potty or  

toilet—we have quite a selection for them to 
choose from. If your child successfully uses 
the toilet, we will be sending home a little 

celebration certificate, so look out for yours 
coming home after half term. 

 
If you would like any support with toilet  

training please speak to a member  
of the team. 

Summer is Here 

Now that it is 

getting warmer 

please ensure 

your child 

has a sun 

hat and  

 

 

labelled sun cream 

in school. 

Thank you! 



 Reception Preview Learning 

WHOOSH!  

What a speedy half term! 

We have all loved investigating 
different types of transport,  

especially designing and  

creating our own. 
 

Next half term we will begin our 
SPLASH! Topic 

During this topic we will look at  
animal classification, discussing if 
they live on land or sea. We will 

follow maps and create our own. 
We will look closely at pirate ships 

and what materials are best to 
help them float. 

 

SPLASH! Also includes SPLASH day 
were children will be able to enjoy 

a whole day of water fun. 

 

Don’t forget to have a look at our 
class pages on our school website 

for more information on what 
learning is happening each half 
term. You will see the topics we 
teach and the outcomes we are 

working towards. 

Nursery Preview Learning  

WOW! Where did that half term go! 

The children have had a wonderful 

time exploring our topic WHOOSH! 
 

 We have looked at travel and  

vehicles as well as different places 

around the world. We have thought 

about going fast or slow as well as 

up or down. We have focused on 

key language such as forwards and 

backwards, fast and slow.  
 

We have focused on lots of number 

this half term too, we have been 

counting numbers 1—5, finding 

different amounts as well as  

recognising what the  

numbers look like.  
 

Next half term we begin our 

SPLASH! Topic.  

Here we will learn all about sea 

creatures, maps and pirates. We 

will explore floating and sinking and 

hopefully discover some treasure.  

SPLASH! Also includes SPLASH day 

were children will be able to enjoy a 

whole day of water fun. 

 

 
 


